
 
Flatirons Mineral Club 
P.O. Box 3331 
Boulder, CO    80307 

 
 
 

2024 Ballot for FMC / RMFMS / AFMS ‘Rockhound of the Year’    
 

The club membership each year honors an active member, or a husband and wife team who have 
made substantial accomplishment during the past year in promoting and furthering the FMC goals,  
as per the club’s “Mission Statement” which is outlined in the Club By-laws. 
  

Since the inception of new version of this program in 2002, the annual FMC recipients have been: Charlotte 
Morrison (2002), Paul & Martha Ralston (2003), Ray & Dorothy Horton (2004), John & Jeanne Hurst (2005), 
Ray & Joyce Gilbert (2006),  Chuck & Jan Buda (2007), Cory Olin co-tie with Hallie & Dot Cook (2008), Shaula 
Lee (2009), Anita Colin co-tie with Gabi Accatino (2010),  Mel & Charlotte Bourg (2011), Deborah Knox (2012), 
Ed Raines & Silvia Pettem (2013), Mike Smith (2014), Tally O’Donnell (2015), Dennis Gertenbach (2016), Trick 
Runions (2017), Jean Orr (2018), Craig Hazelton (2019), Brian Walko 2020, Suzanne Peach 2021, Will Rehm 
2022 and Tony Bubb in 2023. 
----------------------------------------- 
 

Please list your 2024 nominee below. You can also vote by several electronic means.  All voting 
information is confidential and will be tallied and is then erased /or/ shredded by Gerry Naugle. The 
FMC annual winners’ names are sent to the RMFMS and AFMS offices for publication in their res-
pective newsletters.  Note: The annual FMC winner(s) are also inducted into, and their names are 
engraved onto the ‘FMC Hall of Fame (HOF) Plaque. 
 
 

Your 2024 nomination is: _________________________________________________________ 
 
The person (or) persons should be honored because of (brief summary):  

__________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
Submitted by, please print _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

Please return this paper ballot to Gerry Naugle (use the above letterhead address) by July 10th  
Or (by the easiest means possible) by sending an e-mail to: gnaugle@earthlink.net   
 
Voting results will be announced and the HOF Plaque will be at the 2024 annual club picnic at the 
Pavilion  at Harlow Platts Park,  1496 Gillespie Drive in 80305, on Sat, Aug 17th.  More info on the 
picnic in subsequent club newsletter, and the picnic starts at 11:00am of that day.  
 

Thanks for participating ! 
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